


 

   
 

 

WAY FORWARD 

To sustain momentum and capitalise on the important progress made together under the Italian 
Presidency, the reporting framework will be refined with the support of the OECD in the remainder 
of 2024, including through:  

• Mapping existing AI reporting frameworks to prevent duplication and streamline efforts, 
where possible. 

• Identifying and proposing opportunities to streamline the text of the framework on the basis 
of the mapping, while maintaining alignment with the Code of Conduct. 

• Designing an adaptable online interface to simplify data collection and improve usability. 

• Proposing a brand that can be used to identify organisations that are voluntarily participating 
in and implementing the Code’s forthcoming reporting framework.  

 
The goal is to develop a widely accepted and efficient tool for voluntary reporting on how 
organisations are fostering safe, secure and trustworthy AI development based on democratic 
values, by monitoring the application of the Code of Conduct by organisations that commit to it on 
a voluntary basis. This reporting framework could be continuously improved after the first 
implementation.  

  

 

 


